
 
 

(Date) 
 

 

(First Name, Last Name) 
 
 

 

(Residential Street Address) 
 
 

 

(City, State, Zip Code) 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 

 
 
 
It is my pleasure to provide this letter of support for Rose Apartments, Venice Community 

Housing’s development of 35 units of supportive housing for formerly homeless people at 720 

Rose Avenue, Venice, California. The City Application number is CPC-2018-2140-CU-DB-CDP- 

SPP-MEL. 

 

With the new construction of 4 one bedroom units, 30 studio units, 1 two bedroom for a resident 

manager, recreation and laundry rooms, open courtyard with greenery and views of a green roof, 

Rose Apartments will help VCH continue to address the overwhelming need for supportive housing 

for people who are homeless and chronically homeless, especially in Venice and throughout the 

Westside of Los Angeles, one of the regions most underserved by affordable and supportive 

housing development. With main offices on the ground floor and offices for supportive services 

within the building, VCH will continue to help individuals to establish stability, improve health and 

achieve other positive outcomes. 

 

I strongly support this project because it will house homeless people in great need, including 

transition age youth and those who have been chronically homeless. Los Angeles needs to focus 

more attention on this critical problem and developments like this one are part of the solution. By 

investing in supportive housing, we make our communities safer, healthier, and more inclusive. 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

  (Signature) 
 
 

  (Email and/or Phone, Optional) 
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